
THE OPEN UNIVERSITY OF TANZANIA
Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences

   
         

Department of Geography, Tourism and Hospitality Studies
April 18, 2023

ANNOUNCEMENT FOR FINAL YEAR BATM STUDENTS 

ACADEMIC TOURISM FIELD TRIP, MAY 2023 

Dear BATM Students

The  Department  of  Geography,  Tourism and  Hospitality  Studies  is  pleased  to
inform all FINAL YEAR students that their compulsory academic field trip will be
taking place on 15th -21st May, 2023. 

All students who have started the 300 series/final year students are requested to
register (normal registration), Pay the necessary fee for (OTM 305A, OTM 305B
&  OTM  305C)  and  then  list  their  names  to  Dr.  Veronica  Nyerere  (program
Coordinator) on time.

Destination  to  be  visited,  program  itinerary  and  all  field  information  will  be
communicated by the Coordinator via BATM Whatsaap groups and emails.

Your Sincerely, 

Dr. Veronica Nyerere
BATM COORDINATOR

ALL COMMUNICATIONS SHOULD BE DIRECTED TO:

 

Tel:255-
22668820/266844
5 Ext:2115
E-mail: 
dfass@out.ac.tz

P.O.Box 23409
     

Dar es Salaam, 
Tanzania

Dr. Veronica Nyerere
BATM Program Coordinator 

Tel. (mobile): +255689868027
E-mail: veronica.nyerere@out.ac.tz

tel:255-22668820/2668445
tel:255-22668820/2668445
tel:255-22668820/2668445

